
From: foi <foi@keele.ac.uk> 

Subject: Re: FOi request - CSSA documentation 

Date: 1 August 2023 at 12:56:54 BST 

To 

Dear 

Ref: FOl/23/145 

Further to your request for information, please find the University's response below. 

You asked: 

Please provide all documentation the university holds about the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). This is a student 

group at your university controlled by the Chinese embassy. 

The requested information is not held. Please note that student associations are not administered by the University, but by the Students' Union, 

which is a separate entity. 

Should you have any queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch. 

Best wishes, 

Legal, Governance & Compliance Team 

Freedom of Information 

Legal, Governance & Compliance I Keele University I Staffordshire I ST5 5BG 

Email: foi@keele.ac.uk I Website: www.keele.ac.uk/foi/ 




